
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Visitor 

One of the children at Clwb Hapus recently had an addition to their family, a 3 month old puppy 
called Iggy.  As part of our Pets as Therapy initiative, Iggy was invited to visit the club, under 
owner supervision, and meet the children.  All the children sat sensibly in a circle and Iggy was able 
to run around for a fuss.  I don’t know who was more excited, the children or Iggy! 

Platinum Jubilee 

We trust you were able to enjoy some of the many celebrations 
organised locally over half term.  On the last day of term, the children 
wore red, white and blue, and we enjoyed something of a royal buffet! 

Planetree Adventure 

It is a pleasure to see so many children attending this session, which 
focuses on team building and survival skills including activities such as 
map reading, using a compass, fire lighting and den building.  Due to it’s 
popularity, we are pleased that this has been extended and will now run 
every Tuesday until the end of term. 

Tae Kwon Do 

Tae Kwon Do continues to run on a Thursday as part of our After School 
Club, where our children learn basic self-defence which helps to develop 
self-discipline and fitness levels in a safe and fun environment. 

Gentle Reminder 

If you would like your child to attend Clwb Hapus, or any of the events 
offered, please do book them in by phoning the school office, either before or 
on the day, so that we can secure your place.  In the event that children turn 
up who are not booked in, although we do our best to accommodate them, this 
cannot be guaranteed.  Thanks 😊😊 

To book your child into Clwb Hapus, please phone the school office  

01244 680480 

 


